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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting in 
the Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, February 3, 2015 at 7:30 PM. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Reichert (8:32 PM), Ritz, Genzel. 
 
 
Tom Mitchell has been cleared to return to active duty. 
 
Official letter was issued to past chief Gerace regarding his resignation. 
 
Certification of ratables for 2015 assessment year was received. 
 
Status of acting chief Gant was discussed with no decisions or actions made. 
 
Chairman will follow up with legal counsel re: status of CBA. 
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